
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Stormwater Board of the City of Goshen Department of 
Stormwater Management Board will conduct a public hearing on November 21, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. 
in the Goshen Police & Court Building, 111 East Jefferson Street, Goshen, IN, 46528.  The purpose 
of the public hearing is to receive public comment concerning an amendment of Ordinance No. 
4624, as amended, in order to amend and increase the stormwater user fees as follows: $22.05 per 
year per ERU as of January 1, 2023; $29.10 per year per ERU as of January 1, 2026; and $36.10 per 
year per ERU as of January 1, 2029. The amendment of the Ordinance is available for public 
inspection at the Engineering Department, 204 East Jefferson Street, Suite 1, Goshen, IN 
46528.  Interested members of the public are invited to attend the public hearing and to comment 
upon the Ordinance amendment. Written comments may also be submitted prior to the hearing 
to Jason Kauffman, Stormwater Coordinator, 204 East Jefferson Street, Suite 1, Goshen, IN 46528. 
The Board of the City of Goshen Department of Stormwater Management may then act upon the 
Ordinance following the public hearing. 
 


